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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 9:26 AM
To: ThurmondRealEstate@gmail.com
Subject: FOLLOW UP ON 372 Aurora Avenue, VB2504

Hello Hosie, 
I want to follow up with you on the recommendation from your hearing on January 9, 2025.   The 
recommendation was that if a code compliance certificate is issued by today, the hearing oƯicer will 
reduce from $5077 to $2538.  I checked the computer system and you don’t have your certificate 
yet.  Therefore, the recommendation will be to ratified and spread the payment over 5 years. 
 
If still wish to contest further, the hearing is today, February 19, in Room 300 City Hall, Courthouse, 15 W. 
Kellogg Blvd, St Paul MN 55102 starting at 3:30 p.m.  If you are not contesting further, no action is 
needed. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


